
A MESSAGE FROM THE MANAGER
It has been more than three months since I assumed the role as Manager
of Regional Procurement, and I must say it was a very short Honeymoon
period. My ambition is to build on the legacy of Regional Procurement
and ensure that we are delivering services that provide Councils value for
money in all aspects of the business.

We need to ensure that we are upfront and transparent in all of our
dealings and that councils have faith that the services we deliver are
comparable and better to any other organisation working in the same
field. I believe we are doing this but there is always room for
improvement.

Regional Procurement works with individual councils to ensure they have
the best opportunity to achieve their goals. We strive to enable value for
money for Councils. We understand this is the goal for every
Procurement/ Infrastructure/ Engineering professional, and there is no
double, Local Government in NSW has some of the best in the business.

We aim to ensure our collaboration with councils is first class and a two-
way street. This assists us to work with our suppliers and contractors,
which is also a key element to the success of contracts.
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2 0 2 3  A N N U A L  S U R V E Y S
Thank you to everyone who responded to our Annual
Survey.  Your time taken to provide feedback is very
much appreciated.

A summary of your overall feedback is available to
view on our website at
regionalprocurement.com.au/resources/news.

C H A R I T Y  N O M I N A T I O N S

For more info on our
team, please visit

the Our Team page
on our website.

A MESSAGE FROM THE MANAGER - CONTINUED...
Sometimes we may not attract a select few suppliers that councils may wish
to deal with however, it is not through any lack of effort on the part of the
team I have the pleasure to work with. 

2023 is almost done and dusted and we have achieved a significant amount
this year.  We recently engaged Emma Penfold as a Key Account Manager
for Regional Procurement. Emma will be leading the procurement activities
for the Hunter Region. Emma’s previous role was with Port Stephens
council for over 24 years, where she gained significant experience in Waste
contracts. Emma is already proving to be a valuable asset to the team.

Challenges have arisen and we have dealt with and responded to these
challenges with the flexibility required. Probity has been a growth area, led
by Michelle Partland. I would encourage anyone who needs to discuss any
aspects of probity, even if is a bit of casual advice, to contact Michelle or
myself.

2024 is shaping up to be another challenging year. Rest rest assured we
will deal with it in a manner that is consistent with the high principles that
Regional Procurement staff believe in to ensure the delivery of quality
contracts to Local Government.

I look forward to the year ahead and extend my gratitude to our valued
client councils and suppliers for your continued support. I personally wish
you all a Merry Christmas and a happy and safe New Year.
See you in 2024. 

Kind Regards, 
Michael Lowe, Manager, Regional Procurement

Thank you also to everyone who nominated a charity for
Regional Procurement to donate to this year. We received so
many great suggestions that we decided to randomly draw 5
names out of the hat and donate a $100 Christmas donation to
each organisation.

You will find details on each worthy charity on page 4.

E m m a  P e n f o l d
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C U R R E N T  T E N D E R S  A N D  C O N T R A C T S

C O N T R A C T S  T H A T  R E C E N T L Y  C O M M E N C E D

S U P P L I E R  T I P
This is a friendly reminder for any suppliers applying
for our tenders in the upcoming period, to please
make sure to contact your nominated referees and
make them aware we will be reaching out. 
During the Christmas period a lot of staff are on leave
and unable to be contacted. If Regional Procurement
is unable to contact your nominated referee, then this
will result in a zero score for that check. 

T E N D E R S



C H R I S T M A S  C L O S U R E  P E R I O D
Please be aware that Regional Procurement will be closed from C.O.B Friday 22nd December 2023 and

will reopen on Monday 8th January 2024.

We wish everyone a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

C H A R I T Y  D O N A T I O N
Regional Procurement is pleased to be donating
to each of the following 5 organisations  in 2023:

CanTeen supports 12-25 year-olds, and their
parents, who are dealing with cancer or the death
of a loved one due to cancer.

MND Australia supports people living with and impacted by Motor
Neurone Disease (MND). They aim to increase understanding of
MND, advocate for those affected and fund research for better
treatments, improved care, and a cure.

RSPCA runs animal rehoming shelters throughout Australia,
investigates animal cruelty complaints, educates community on
animal welfare and responsible pet ownership, and advocate for
policy changes.

Soldier On contributes to policy decision-making and trauma-
informed care for current and former Defence force personnel and
their family members.

WaterAid enables the world's poorest people to gain access to
clean water, decent toilets and good hygiene.


